
Ann Bosley p 3 3  
From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Tarpey Tom [ttarpey@limerickcoco.ie] 
23 September 2005 13:20 
Ann Bosley 
Contact names in Limerick County Council 

Dear Ms. Bosley 

I refer to the recent notification on Waste Licence Reg No. 17-3 that was sent to 
various individuals who no longer work with Limerick County Council. 
I would be obliged if you could amend your contacts database to reflect the current 
position with regard staff assignment to the landfill by making the following 
alterations: 

1 Replace Mr Marcus 0 Connor, Senior Engineer, Sanitary Services 
with Mr Tom Tarpey, Senior Engineer, Environment, 

2 Replace Mr. Alan Lyons, Executive Engineer, Environment Section with 
Mr. Sean Nash, Executive Engineer, Environment Section. 

Thank you. 

'aegards , 
1' < 

' Tom Tarpey, 
Senior Engineer, 
Environment Section, 
L'imerick County Council. 

The information in this message is confidential and may be legally privileged. It is 
intended solely for the addressee. Access to this message by anyone else is 
unauthorised. If you are not the intended recipient, any disclosure, copying, or 
dkstribution of the message, or any action or ommission taken by you in reliance on 
i,t, is prohibited and may be unlawful. 
Please immediately contact the sender if you have received this message in error. 
Thank you. 
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